
 

January 22, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steven Johnson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2490 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2490 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2490 would amend the Kansas Retailers’ Sales Tax Act by adding the definition for 

durable medical equipment from the Streamlined Sales Tax Agreement.   

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates HB 2490 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 

 Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties 


